From: William Becker

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Sound Level Variance Request, ROK Eatery
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 10:40:29 AM

To whom it may concern,

I am a resident of Schmidt’s Artist Brewery Lofts, 900 7th Street, St. Paul, MN 55102, and I
have just received a notification that the ROK eatery is requesting a sound level variance for
the months of June through late September. It is all right that they may ask for several days to
vary the sound but not every Sunday from 12 PM through 6 PM. I was told that I could submit
this in writing by email and I will also leave a voice message. Again please do not allow them
to play loud music every Sunday thank you.

William B. Becker
Apt #304
Cell: 612.396.4254
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